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          LETTER DATED 4 FEBRUARY 1994 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
          OF THE SUDAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT

OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

With reference to the letter addressed to Your Excellency by the Chargé
d'affaires a.i. of the Permanent Mission of Eritrea to the United Nations
(S/1994/103) dated 31 January 1994, I have the honour to enclose herewith the
position of the Government of the Sudan regarding the matter.

I request Your Excellency to kindly circulate the enclosure as a document
of the Security Council.

(Signed) Ali Mohamed Osman YASSIN
Permanent Representative
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Annex

[Original: Arabic]

With reference to the letter dated 31 January 1994 addressed to you by the
Chargé d'affaires a.i. of Eritrea, which was distributed as a document of the
Security Council (S/1994/103), the Government of the Sudan wishes to inform you
of the following:

1. The Government of the Sudan draws attention to the contents of its
letter dated 24 January 1994 addressed to the President of the Security Council,
which was distributed as a document of the Council (S/1994/71).

2. In consideration of the fraternal relations between the two countries,
the Government of the Sudan, following the issuance of document S/1994/34 and
the reply to it in document S/1994/71, hastened to dispatch a high-ranking
delegation to Eritrea with a view to reaching agreement with the Eritrean
authorities on how to deal with all the issues within a bilateral framework and
on putting an end to the repeated letters and replies to them.

3. On that basis, the Sudan does not wish to comment on the second letter
referred to above and addressed to you by the Chargé d'affaires a.i. of the
Permanent Mission of Eritrea to the United Nations.
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